
 

 

 
 
Ref GC/05/1122 Date 25th November 2022:  
 
Seeking inputs and observations on common area repair/renovation needs for PMC 
Inspection  

 
Dear residents, with reference to our earlier communication dated 17th November regarding 
commencement of inspection of towers by our Project Management Consultants for repairs, 
we seek your inputs and observations regarding common areas that need attention.  
 
While the appointed PMC experts are doing their study, your inputs and observations will be 
vital to the success of our efforts towards repairs and restoration of our towers. 
 
We are sharing details of a Google form where you are requested to record your observations. 
You may share pictures and text describing issues relating to façade and common areas only 
 
Please find the Google Form link to enter details 
 
https://forms.gle/Hy6mjs2QYWovXSgG8 
 
Thank You for being part of the repair and restoration efforts of UwC. 
 
Facade Repair Committee 
Team Unizen 
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